Florida Department of Transportation

CHARLIE CRIST Office of Construction STEPHANIE KOPELOUSOS
GOVERNOR 605 Suwannee Street MS-31 INTERIM SECRETARY

Tallahassee, FL. 323990450 Tel. 8504144150 Fax 850412-8021

April 25, 2008 This Memo Has Expired
DCE MEMORANDUM NO.: 13-08
(FHWA Approved: 4-24-08)
TO: DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS -

FROM: Brian A. Blanchard, Director, Office of Construction /b ;!

COPIES: Bob Burleson (FTBA), David Sadler (FDOT), Greg Williams (FHWA)

SUBJECT: REVISION TO SPECIFICATION SECTION 4 SCOPE OF THE WORK

The Department has made a change to the following Specification.

004 SCOPE OF THE WORK.

SUBARTICLE 4-3.2.1, (d) (1) (i), (Page 23) is deleted and the following substituted:

(i) Bond: The Contractor will receive compensation for any premium for acquiring a bond for such additional or
unforeseen work at the original Contract bond rate paid by the Contractor. No compensation for bond premium will

be allowed for additional or unforeseen work paid by the Department via initial contingency pay item.

This revision is in the July 2008 workbook and can be implemented as soon as possible by authority of this
memorandum.

This memorandum serves as a blanket approval to process a $0.00 specification change for on-going projects
and should be attached to the Work Order or Supplemental Agreement.

If you have any questions, please contact Derek Fusco at (850) 414-4167.
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